
Bellwood, IL 
3800 Feet of constricted sanitary lines.



City of Bellwood, IL had 3800 feet of sanitary lines, catch basin and lift stations 
that had this build up in them.

Estimate cost to remove the lines and replace from several engineering firms at 
$1.1 million dollars.  Bellwood needed a different solution. 



W.T. United was asked to advise on the 
problem
In Feb. of 2015 W. T. United was invited to walk the sanitary collection system and 
ǊŜǾƛŜǿ ǘƘŜ ǎƛǘǳŀǘƛƻƴΦ !ŦǘŜǊ ǎǇŜƴŘƛƴƎ ŀ ŎƻǳǇƭŜ Řŀȅǎ ǿƛǘƘ .ŜƭƭǿƻƻŘΩǎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴƴŜƭΦ ! 
sample of the hardened Soda Ash was pulled from the lines and put thru a bench test 
to determine if United had a solution. 

Bellwood had a manufacturer that had been using their sanitary collection system to 
get rid of a by-product of their production for years.  The end results was 3,800 feet 
of their sanitary collection system totally blocked. The blockages were causing Out of 
System Issues with Rain Events.  Was creating situations where they had to report 
occurrences of outages to the E.P.A. Was causing disruptions of services to customers.



This is a photo from 
above of a manhole 
opening. 

The deposit below is the 
amount of soda ash that 
had set up in the system 
at this one point. 


